
Friday, February 21st 

 

MATH COUNTS 

The Math Counts team competed against region middle schools on Wednesday at 
Valparaiso University. Joshua Failor, Scarlett Myers, Sophia Truong, and Samantha 
Bandyk competed in the team round, while Hieu Nguyen, Emily Solorio, Claire Vinson, 
and Josie Pietrzak competed in the individual round. The whole team did an incredible 
job and had an amazing season. Samantha Bandyk received the trophy for highest 
score at Clark! Great job to everyone, and we are looking forward to next season! 
 

STUDENT COUNCIL 

Student Council will be meeting at 8:00 a.m. in room 803 next Wednesday, February 
26th. Please see Mr. Magdziarz or Ms. Gleason with any questions. 
 

NJHS 

Attention any 7th or 8th grader who received an application for NJHS, please remember 
applications are due to Mrs. Bart by MONDAY, February 24th. 
 

CHESS CLUB 

Chess Club will be meeting Wednesday, February 26th, before school in room 607 from 
8:00 until 8:30 am. Don’t forget to see Mr. Scheffer for a permission slip if you are 
interested in competing in this year’s tournament at Kahler on Saturday, March 1st. 
 
 
 

MIDDLE SCHOOL TENNIS 

If you're interested in playing middle school tennis, the information sheets are now 
available in the front office.  
 
 

PARENT INFORMATION 

NEXT EARLY DISMISSAL (1:10 PM): 
TUESDAY, MARCH 11TH  
 
 

TUTORING--BEFORE SCHOOL TUESDAYS AND 

THURSDAYS, 8:00-8:30 AM. 

 

2024 YEARBOOK ON SALE NOW!  



YEARBOOKS MUST BE ORDERED ONLINE. NO 
ORDERS WILL BE ACCEPTED IN SCHOOL. 
How to order a yearbook:  
Visit https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/index.cfm/
job/12888 
YEARBOOK SALE DATES: 
01/01-04/01 SEMESTER 2 SALE  $40 
If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Sulek 
at ksulek@lcscmail.com or Mrs. Brink 
at ebrink@lcscmail.com. 
 
CLARK SPIRITWEAR 
Clark Spiritwear is on sale YEAR ROUND 
at https://1stplace.sale/107077. You can also access the 
information through Clark's website. Don't miss out on 
some great looking spiritwear! 
 
****************************************************************** 

APPLES FOR THE STUDENTS  
Educational technology and its funding change daily.  To keep up with these changes 
and their accompanying expenses, our school is participating in our local Strack & Van 
Til's Apples for the Students Program.  The program enables our school to earn 
computers and Ipads, sporting goods, audio visual equipment, and science supplies, 
with choices from hundreds of other awards, too!  And, they're all free! 
 
To earn these FREE awards, we simply have to collect as many register receipts as 
possible from September 1, 2024 through March 31, 2025.  Ask your friends and 
relatives to shop at Strack & Van Til Food Market and save every receipt.  Send the 
receipts to school with your students as often as possible. The school will count the 
value of the register tapes collected and redeem them for great educational awards that 
benefit your child. Thank you in advance for your participation! 
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STUDENT EARLY DISMISSAL 
Please make sure to send your child in with a note if you need to take 
them out of school early. Have your child bring the note to the office first 
thing in the morning, and we will write a pass for them to leave class. 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

HAVE A GREAT WEEKEND! 
 


